Kax Brashear

From: Stephen Stasiewicz

Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2016 8:08 AM

To: Kay Brashear

Subject: FW: los diamantes subdivision Project #1010332

From: Bradley, Catherine P. [mailto:cbradley@cabq.gov]

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 3:45 PM

To: Stephen Stasiewicz <stephen@goodwinengineers.com>; Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabg.gov>
Cc: Cloud, Jack W. <jcloud@cabq.gov>

Subject: RE: los diamantes subdivision Project #1010332

Stephen, your .dxf for Los Diamantes s/d has been approved. Jack Cloud is copied on this email,
which serves as the approval letter.

Catherine Bradley

GIS Coordinator
Planning Dept - AGIS
600 2nd St NW
Albuquerque, NM 87102

(505)924-3929

From: Stephen Stasiewicz [mailto:stephen@goodwinengineers.com]
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 11:09 AM

To: Planning Plat Approval

Cc: Kay Brashear

Subject: los diamantes subdivision

DXF file rotated and Scaled to new Mexico state plane coordinates grid system NAD 83, Central Zone.
For your approval

Stephen Stasiewicz
Mark Goodwin and Associates



